Wik
NSW

GOVERNMENT

THURSDAY 22 AUGUST

The Stage 2 construction site is a hive of activity.
Excavation works at the site of the new Stage 2 tower
building is almost complete which will be followed by the
first pour of concrete to make the ground slab of the new
building only weeks away.

Construction of a temporary loading dock for the hospital is
continuing with demolition works at the old Pharmacy and
Microbiology departments. The loading dock is being
temporarily relocated to the northern end of Building D while
Stage 2 construction is underway.

Meanwhile, the team is working with CPB to finalise all the
remaining detailed design elements including the
landscaped courtyards and green spaces surrounding the
new Stage 2 tower building.

Boring and piling works at the site of the new Child and
Adolescent Mental Health Services (CAMHS) Unit are now
complete. The first ground floor slab is scheduled to be
poured in a matter of weeks.

Thank you for your patience as we progress these important
works across the campus.

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE
NEPEAN REDEVELOPMENT

(Above) Works at the site of the new Stage 2 building

(Above) Piling works at the site of the new CAMHS Unit are
complete
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